THE BRITISH-AMERICAN OIL PRODUCING COMPANY
February 3, 1959

e, P. 1% rath

U. S,Geolfgicdl Survey
P&Bﬁx

F W, New Mexico
Dear Mr, McGrath:

We are in receipt of your Office Memorandum dated February 2, 1939,
advising that you had received two carbon copies of Form 9-33C, Log
of 0il and Gas Well on our Navajo #3 well, 13=26N=14W,

The only reason we can figure that you did not get the originel and two
copies of the logs for the New Mexico Commission is because they were
misemailed from here. Mr. Emory C. Arnold, District Supervisor of the
Rew Mexico Oil Conservation Commission, probably received the material
that should have gome to your office, By copy of this letter, we cre
requesting Mr. Arnold to forward those copies with the logs attached to
you at P, 0, Box 965, Farmington, New Mexico. If Mr. Arnold did not
receive the above mentioned logs, we will appreciate his advising us of
that faeot,

Upon your receipt of the logs from the New Mexico Commission, we would
appreciate very much if you would forward those coples you received with
the attached logs and completion reports to Mr. Arnold at 10CO Rio Brazos
Road, Aztec, New Mexiso. By doing this, we will eliminute having repro-
duced costly micrologs and electric logs that would have to be secured
if we submit new reports,

If this is not satisfactory, please alvise,

Very truly yours,
THE BRITISH-AMERICAN OIL PRODUCING COMPANY
omas M. Hogan

PWC/f10 / )
ec: Mr, Arnold

GOPY



VFAM

3
.,

T

YNAGMOD DV1DUQOosHY 11O nia

)

=

NITT

S

oy

S

ey

-

f




